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The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washinqton, D. C. 

Dear Bob: 

February 21, 1973 

As I assume my new duties here at the Republican National 
Committee, I am anxious to know how you feel about the services 
available to you throuqh this office. 

I have been talking with Bob Wilson and Bill Brock about 
working closely with the House and Senate Committees, and I want 
to do everything possible to provide the maximum support and full 
cooperation between us. 

I am enclosing a brief questionnaire. Please ffll this out 
and return to me. You will note that the return envelope is marked 
"persona 1 . " I wi 11 be reading each one of these 1 etters myself and 
without your frank comments this effort might indeed be meaninqless. 

I'm lookinq forward to working with you as we prepare for the 
next election. 

Please do feel free to come visit me at our Headquarters. 

Yours very truly, 

r,eorge Bush 

Enclosures 2 

Dwight D. Eisenhower Republican Center: 310 First Street Southeast, Washington, D.C. 20003. (202) 484-6500. 
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